TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

Visiting the water reservoir ‘Kamashi'

On June 16, 2021, 2nd year students of "Water reclamation" education direction under the supervision of
internship supervisors J. Sagdiyev, F. Tursunov and Sh. Khushshiev visited "Kamashi" reservoir located in
Kamashi district of Kashkadarya province. During the internship, Deputy Head of the Kamashi reservoir H.
Alimov told the students about the reservoir, and then Chief Hydrometeorologist M. Khudoynazarov
showed the students how to take water measurements. Students got answers to all their questions.
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